
Officials:  Vote  went  ‘went
very, very smoothly’ in Nev.
By Sandra Chereb, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON CITY — Nevada’s 2016 election had a few hiccups, but it
was overall a smooth, successful exercise in democracy, state
and local election officials said Monday.

Despite pre-election chatter about hacking and rigged systems,
“Everything went very, very smoothly” during the Nov. 8 vote,
Wayne Thorley, elections deputy with the Secretary of State’s
Office,  told  the  final  meeting  of  Nevada’s  Election  Task
Force.

While the national conversation has turned in recent days to a
CIA report that concluded Russia intervened in the election to
help  Republican  President-elect  Donald  Trump,  Thorley  said
there was no evidence of shenanigans at the voting booths in
Nevada.
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